
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Clean up party preparing for new pastors next Sunday 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
May 31, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Last Tuesday,  May 27th, was the 63rd Day of All True Things. As a community we will have our special 
pledge Service this Sunday,  June 1st, at 10:30 AM to celebrate it together.  
 
Today, May 31st from 10:30 AM is ACLC prayer breakfast. Please join us if you can. See separate email 
for details. 
 
June 15th is Father's Day, and we would like to remember all the Dads in our community that day. 
 
And June is graduation month. We would like to congratulate and honor all our graduates also on June 
15th. So if you have someone in your family who is graduating this school year, please let me know so we 
can prepare a gift for them.  
 
Also, on June 15th, we will have the installation of our new lead pastor for Seattle Family Church Pastor 
Eunmi Rangala Maddox and her husband Augustine Maddox.  
 
As part of preparation, we will have a clean up party, "Loving our Church" on Sunday June 8th 2025, 
after our Sunday lunch.  
 
Thank you very much for your continuous support to all our ministries.  
 
Let us keep praying for one another and may the love and blessings of Heavenly Parent and True Parents 
be with you all.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 


